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Please find below Southern Companies’ comments on clarification of C11004. Southern Company has reviewed the response as drafted by the WEQ Interpretation Subcommittee and is in agreement with the intent of the interpretation. However we would like to respectively submit some minor changes to the wording of that interpretation. 

	Recommendation:

	C11004 – The wording of WEQ 001-9.1 and WEQ 001-10.1 is vague with respect to the question of whether a request for redirect is valid if only the source or sink is modified.
A reasonable interpretation literal reading of the business practices would appear suggests there is leeway to permit submission of a redirect request which changes a source and/or sink without any requirements to change either the POR or the POD.
Link: http://naesb.org/pdf4/weq_c11004_rec.docx


Thank you for your consideration of these comments.
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